## MINUTES OF APRIL 5, 1967 MEETING OF BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF ROTARY CLUB OF SPACE CENTER

The meeting of the Board of Directors of Space Center Rotary Club was held in the Conference Room of the Nassau Bay Motor Hotel, Houston, Texas.

Mr. Martin Gracey acted as President and Mr. H. Don Kirk acted as Secretary.

The following Directors were present:

Martin Gracey D Vince Liposki D Bill Swenson D

Dick Allen
Don Alhborn
Don Kirk

It was moved, seconded and passed that we accept for membership James Flemming, James Colvin, Robert M. Condon, and Charles Duke as Honorary Members.

Don Stulken, President of the Clear Creek Swimming League, asked that we sponsor this league through money and supervisory personnel at swim meets. After a discussion it was moved, seconded and passed that we appoint a committee to study the problem and make recommendations.

The Secretary was instructed to contact the two members that are past due in their bills since July 1, 1966. If not paid by April 19, the Board will take action for dismissal from the club.

There being no further business to come before the meeting, it was adjourned.

Secretary